
linking genomes to biomes

Thursday, August 14 at 6:30 pm
Hanauma Bay Nature Preserve Theater • Free and open to the public • Parking free after 5:30 pm 

Miriam Sutton, a North Carolina middle school teacher, participated 

in the C-MORE/ OPEREX research cruise as a Teacher at Sea. During 

the cruise, she provided communication and developed educational 

activities that assisted teachers and scientists in bringing the 

research project into the classroom. 

Her main objectives were to establish an online blog to communi-

cate with teachers and students while at sea; to develop simplified 

experiments that link the cruise activities to the classroom;  to inter-

act and assist scientists with their research projects; and to generate 

photo/video documentation of the research cruise.

She will give a short 10 minute presentation on her adventure just 

before Grieg Steward’s lecture “Marine Viruses—Are They Threats 

to You?”  Her blog is archived at cmore.soest.hawaii.edu/cruises/

operex/sutton_blog.htm and will remain available. 

For more info, call (808) 397-5840 or visit cmore.soest.hawaii.edu/events/hanauma-08-08.htm

C E N T E R  F O R  M I C R O B I A L  O C E A N O G R A P H Y :  R E S E A R C H  A N D  E D U C A T I O N

Miriam Sutton:
Teacher at Sea
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